

St Alban's CE Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Amy Gurner BA (Hons), NPQH Morthen Road, Rotherham, S66 1EU. Tel: 01709 542878

Email: stalbans@sap.dsat.education
Website: wsap.academy
"Educating for life in all its fullness."



21st June 2023

Dear parents and carers,

Teacher Strikes Update

The National Education Union (NEU) have declared strike action on **Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July.**

At this stage, we understand that a significant number of colleagues will be taking industrial action, as most staff are in the NEU.

We know that the following classes will remain open to pupils on both of these days:

FS1 (nursery), Mrs North's class Year One, Mrs Whyman's class Year Six, Mrs Cooper's class (most children will be at Wickersley at this point)

Having carried out a risk assessment and in response to information given to us by NEU staff members, we can confirm that the following classes will **close** to pupils on **Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July.**

FS2 (Reception), Mrs Taha's class

Year 2, Miss Widdop's class

Year 3, Mr Dawson's class

Year 4, Mr Frelich's class

Year 5, Mrs Staniforth's class

We recognise and respect the right of our staff to take part in industrial action and ask that all members of our community continue to treat each other with respect. We understand that this situation may be frustrating and apologise for any potential disruption caused.

Thank you for your understanding,

Mrs Gurner Head teacher







